Cheswardine Primary and Nursery School

Glebe Close, Cheswardine, Market Drayton, Shropshire, TF9 2RU

E-mail: admin@cheswardine.shropshire.sch.uk

Web: <u>www.cheswardineschool.org.uk</u> Telephone/fax: (01630) 661233

Executive Headteacher: Mrs R Williams



Reach for the Stars

2nd May 2023

Dear Parent / Carer

School Photographs

On Tuesday 16th May 2023, Tempest Photography will be visiting us to take our school photographs.

We are only able to offer photographs to pupils who are on roll in our school and nursery. We will be unable to accommodate other siblings at this time.

Siblings will be photographed in family groups only unless you have advised the school office, in writing, that you also require individual photographs to be taken.

The photographer will provide your child with their photo proof enabling you to go online and order any photographs you require directly from Tempest. Tempest then pay us a commission from any sales they receive.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to ring the school office.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Williams

Executive Headteacher





